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Dear, Mr. Engelhard,

Based on requests for public information and documents that we have received on January 29th 2024 with registered number

487.22/03/PPID_RSJDAZA/NI2024 - 29 Januari 2024, we would like to inform that the requested information had not been controlled because in 1916-1925 no
archive management was conducted in Dr. Arif Zainudin Hospital.

Furthermore, in response 1o the reques! altached to the e-Request for Information, we are delighted to welcome your visit. Here attached Letter of Writlten
Information.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincere regards,
The Information and Documentation Management Officer / Pejabat Pengelola Informasi dan Dokumentasi (PPID) RSJD Dr. Arif Zainudin
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